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PUBLIC NOTICE
 Release Date: July 23, 2021 

 

FAMILY LAW MATTERS CALENDARED AT THE 

HISTORIC COURTHOUSE FOR JULY 26, 2021, AND 

JULY 27, 2021 WILL BE CONTINUED 
 
SAN BERNARDINO, CA– All cases scheduled to be heard at the 
Historic Courthouse located at 351 N. Arrowhead Avenue in San 
Bernardino on July 26 and July 27 will be continued. Please do not 
show up to court if you are scheduled to appear on those dates; 
you will receive a notice from the court with your updated hearing 
date.  
 
For new Domestic Violence Orders and Request for Orders where 
the health and safety of a minor child is at issue, please visit San 
Bernardino Superior Court, Civil Department located at 247 West 
Third Street, 3rd floor, window #1 and #2.   
 
All temporary restraining orders will remain in effect during this 
time period.  Please contact (909) 708-8678 with any questions. 
 
For Self-Help Services, please use our Direct Access to Self-Help 
(DASH) portal at: http://dash.sb-court.org/. Self-help services are also 
available by email: selfhelpforms@sb-court.org, smallclaims@sb-
court.org, landlordtenant@sb-court.org, or childsupportselfhelp@sb-
court.org. To reach Self-Help Services by phone, please call one of the 
following numbers Monday through Friday 1:00p.m. to 4:00 p.m: 
 

 Family Law & Guardianships (909) 269-8826 

 Small Claims & Landlord/Tenant (909) 708-8606 
 
This step has been taken in an abundance of caution to ensure the 
health and safety of all court users, judicial officers and employees due 
to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic.  
 
As a reminder, do not come into any court location if you have COVID-
19, are unvaccinated and have been exposed to someone with COVID-
19, feeling ill, or have been asked to quarantine by a healthcare 
professional.  
 
Members of the public are encouraged to frequently check SBSC’s 
website (www.sb-court.org), social media accounts (Twitter and 
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Facebook), and designated COVID-19 page (www.sb-court.org/covid-19) 
for the latest services available to the public.   
 
For media inquiries, contact Julie Van Hook Communication and 
Public Affairs Officer, courts-pio@sbcourt.org.  
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